
f i n d  y o u r  f i t

COLLAR SIZE

INSIDE LEG

OUTSIDE LEG

CHEST

WAIST

MEN
COLLAR SIZE 
Measure around the neck at the 
base where the shirt fits. Ensure 
you can fit 2 fingers between 
the tape and your neck to avoid 
opting for a shirt that is too 
tight.

CHEST
Measure the chest around the 
fullest part, placing the tape 
close up under the arms and 
making sure the tape is well up 
at the back over the shoulder 
blades.

WAIST
Measure around the natural 
waistline over any undergar-
ments that may be worn.

INSIDE LEG
Measure from the top of the 
inside leg at the crotch to the 
hem.

OUTSIDE LEG
Measure from your waist, down 
the side of your leg to the hem.

BUST

WAIST

INSIDE LEG

WOMEN
BUST
Measure around fullest part of 
your bust.

WAIST
Measure around the narrowest 
part of your waist.

INSIDE LEG
Measure from the top of the 
inside leg at the crotch to the 
hem.

CHEST

WAIST

HEIGHT

kids
HEIGHT
Place feet together flat on the 
floor, measure from the tip of 
the head to the ground without 
shoes.

CHEST
Place tape measure under the 
arms, measure at the fullest 
part.

WAIST
Measure around the narrowest 
part of the waist.

Use these measurements as your “TO FIT” guide.


